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ALTON - The Alton School District locations will be closed on Thursday, Jan. 4, due to 
the predicted extreme wind chill temperatures in the morning.

"The morning temperatures are expected to cause dangerous conditions at bus stops and 
other locations for students," the district said in a release, providing the reason for 
cancellation.


